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TRPHD Receives Health Department  

Clinical Services Accreditation 
 

KEARNEY – The Compliance Team (TCT), a CMS-approved national healthcare accreditation organization, announced 

that Two River Public Health Department in Kearney, Nebraska has received Exemplary Provider status after completing 

TCT’s Health Department Clinical Services Accreditation program. 

 

Completion of this accreditation program distinguishes the clinic for its exceptional in-patient care and quality 

improvement and identifies to the community it has demonstrated outstanding operational patient care practice and met or 

exceeded the highest standards of healthcare delivery.  

 

Jeremy Eschliman, Health Director, is proud of all the work his team put into receiving this accreditation, stating: “As the 

Health Director of Two Rivers Public Health Department, I am excited to announce our recent accreditation for clinical 

services compliance. This achievement underscores our commitment to delivering the highest standards of care and 

ensuring the well-being of our community. Our team’s dedication and hard work have been pivotal in reaching this 

milestone, and we will continue to strive for excellence in all our health initiatives.” 

  

 

ABOUT TWO RIVERS PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
Two Rivers Public Health Department engages collaborative partners, community leaders and the public to promote healthy lifestyles, 

provide preventative education, assure environmental quality, and create more healthy and safe communities for all who live within 

the district. Follow TRPHD on Facebook and Twitter @2RPHD 


